
Year 5 and 6 Newsletter - Summer 1 

What am I learning this half term? 

In Y5 and 6 this half term, we will be looking at a 

variety of different subjects. In Maths, we will be     

exploring data handling, including statistics and 

graphs. In English, we will be delving into               

explanation texts  and non-chronological reports. In 

reading, we will be read-

ing ‘The Boy in the Tower. 

In Science we will be look-

ing at Space exploring our 

solar system.  

P.E Dates 

In P.E this half term, we 

will be playing rounders! 

Please ensure your child 

comes to school in full P.E 

kit, which is t-shirt, track-

suit bottoms and a top for 

warmer weather, pumps or 

trainers.  

PE Days: 

5GA Tuesday, 5MR Friday 

6NP Wednesday, 6NI Thursday 

Early Bird Maths 

At Ebor Gardens, we want 

to make every second of 

learning time count! Each 

morning, we will continue 

with our year group tour-

naments on TT Rockstars 

and practicing our Rapid 

Reasoning and Fluent in 

Five Maths skills. 

 

Homework 

Each Monday, spellings will 

be sent home ready for our 

spelling test on Friday. We 

will be practicing our Year 5 

and 6 spelling words  and 

looking at suffixes and  

prefixes. 

Reading Book 

We will be encouraging the children to read 

every day. Please listen to 

your children read at home 

and sign their reading record.  

Reading books and other 

school resources should be 

brought back into school every day. 

Topic 

Our topic this half term is:  

The Space Race.  

We will be delving into the 

world of NASA, the stars and  

exploring our planets and the 

Milky Way.  


